
    NEWSFLASH       
                      4TH QUARTER     

                    (October – December) 

 

On Saturday, 1 October the museum hosted its last event 

for Heritage month in Rooikamp with the unveiling of 

the newly restored foot crossing over the railway line at 

the end of Beet Street.  This bridge holds many 

memories for the residents of Rooikamp and is of 

historical signaficance for the people of the area.  

 

 

 

The museum launched its new virtual brochure 

through a new QR code.  Cards have been printed 

with the code that, if scanned with a mobile device, 

will open the Museum brochure.  This innovative 

method means that the museum doesn’t need to 

print brochures anymore, it is available to access 

wherever the OR Code is presented.   

  

   

The Museum beautified its entrance to make 

visitors feel welcome.  

 

The Museum was visited by the Cape Winelands 

District Municipality Mayoral Mayco as part of 

the Mayoral Monday initiative. Rudowaan du 

Toit presented a guided tour.  He obtained his 

certificate as Site guide operator through an 

initiative of the CWDM and the committee could 

experience firsthand their contribution to the 

heritage industry. 
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The Museum has launched it “Love Bear” project where 
members of the community is knitting bears that is 
handed over to individuals that need comfort, love and 
support. The feedback to this inisiative is overwheling.  
 
 

The Museum has 

distributed 55 care bags 

to the Family Violence, 

Child Protection and 

Sexual Offenses Unit in 

Ceres.  We are grateful to 

all the donations we 

received 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

.   

 The Museum engaged in an 

outreach program to Bella-Vista 

High School and Ceres 

Secondary School and 

Morrisdale Primary School on 

the recollections of the 

earthquake of 1969.  Candice 

Muller, Heritage and Tourism 

EPWP beneficiary accompanied 

the outreach.  Three members of 

the community shared their 

experiences and there were 

readings from the Earthquake 

book of the museum.  A Total of 

323 learners participated.   

 

Rudowaan du Toit, trained site 

guide,  engaged in several 

outreach educational tours with 

learners.  This included the Ox 

wagon monument in the Skurwe 

mountain, earthquake memorial, 

Klara Majola memorial, lover’s 

bridge and a tour in the museum. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Die Museum het verskeie uitstallings bygevoeg wat nou permanent deel vorm van 

die museum uitstallings. 

                  Die storie vn Klara Majola 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Museum formed part of 

the YearBeyond Placemaker 

Programme of the 

Department.   

Deanwill Krotz from Bella 

Vista was appointed and 

engaged in a oral history 

project on the history of 

Bella Vista. 

This project will now be 

part of a new online 

exhibition on the early years 

of Bella Vista.  This  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


